
  
      

 
Parents, 
 
Thank you everyone who attended the PTO meeting on 3/12/24.  We understand how difficult it is for some parents 
to get to a 6:00 meeting, so we are considering switching to virtual meetings in the future to get more attendees.  
This will be discussed further the next meeting. 
 
We usually have a table set up at orientation at the beginning of the year for parents to sign up for PTO 
membership, but that obviously never happened, and we would now like to begin accepting memberships.  For 
those of you who would like to support the PTO by joining, please send in $10 per family either by:  
 
Venmo to @WHSPTO2_poppi (7460).  BE SURE YOU DO NOT toggle on Get a full refund if something goes 

wrong…Seller gets charged a fee.  This charges us a fee automatically as soon as you send money.  Please also email 
WHSBarronsPTO@gmail.com with your name and your child’s name. 
 
Check:  Please make checks payable to WHS PTO and mail to 62 E Summit Ave., Sewaren, NJ 07077 (or send to 
school with your child) with your name and email, and your child’s name (phone number optional). 
 
Cash:  Please send to the main office with your name and email, and your child’s name (phone number optional). 
 
In Person:  We will be accepting memberships during the school play 3/19-3/22. 
 
We are in need of volunteers for selling 50/50s and basket raffle tickets at the school play starting 1 ½ hours before 
playtime, or 5:30pm on 3/21, 3/22 and 3/23, and 12:30pm on 3/24.  There is also a senior matinee on 3/19/24 at 
4:00pm, so whoever can show up at 3:00 that day, please let us know.  Anyone interested in volunteering, please 
email WHSBarronsPTO@gmail.com with the date(s) you are available.  We will also need volunteers for teacher 
appreciation week.  We need to create a plan for what we will bring in for our wonderful teachers each day that 
week.  Examples would be bagels/breakfast one day, cookies the next, maybe some fruit the next, lunch/subs, etc.  
Anyone interested in spearheading this project please email the PTO. 
 
Please, if anyone has any questions at all, please email WHSBarronsPTO@gmail.com.  Also, there is some 
confusion about the PTO’s FaceBook page.  It’s Barrons PTO (the one created 12/28/23-we had problems logging 
into the old one). 
 
3/12/24 Minutes attached. 
 
Thank you, 
 
WHS PTO   

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Like us on FaceBook:  Barrons PTO 
Instagram: whsbarronspto 

Twitter:  @PtoWhs 

 

Woodbridge High School PTO 
1 Samuel Lupo Place 
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WHSBarronsPTO@gmail.com 
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PTO MINUTES:  3/12/24 
 
 
On Agenda: 

 
-Meeting called to order 6:07 p.m. by Treasurer Poppi Smolder.  8 people present. 
 
-Pledge of Allegiance 
 
-Treasury’s Report:  Poppi Smolder, Treasurer.  Venmo transfer, cash and check deposits for senior lawn 
signs.  Current balance (includes deposits made in March not yet on report):  $8,612.77 
 
-Vice-Principal Lee Mosko:  Principal Osborne at a bowling function.  Brian Casey, Senior Class Advisor, 
and Vice Principal Broadway also present. 
 
-Old Business:   -Lawn signs currently on sale for $40.00.  60 sold so far. 
 
-New Business:  -Advertise the need for a new PTO Board for next meeting. 

-Will send an email to all parents for volunteers to sell 50/50 and basket raffles during 
the school play 3/21, 3/22, 3/23, 3/24.  Also to collect PTO membership dues. 
-Collected ideas for Teacher Appreciation Week 5/6/24-5/10/24. 
-Discussed how to use funds raised by the PTO.  Recommend donating to one of the 
senior class’s functions. 

 
Goals for next meeting: 

-Have Teacher Appreciation Week daily plan ready 
-Send an email or text to all parents clarifying what the PTO’s social medial platforms 

are, as there was some confusion as to which FaceBook page was the PTO’s. 
-Elect new Board members.  Positions available are President, Vice President, and 

Social Media Coordinator 
-Discuss switching to virtual meetings.     
-Have a dollar amount to donate to the senior class. 

    
 
 

 
 
   
Next meeting 4/16/24 at 6:00 pm 
 
 
Meeting Adjourned 6:40 p.m. 

 


